
Midnight Squares 

General Meeting 

October 16, 2011 

 

Ed called the meeting to order at 2:33. 

Minutes of the last meeting are on the website. No corrections were submitted. 

Treasurers report: 

We are financially healthy and a full treasurer’s report is available to members on request.  We lost 

$366 on the Vic Ceder dance. There has been little activity lately, but new class registrations are 

coming in this week. 

Future Dances: 

Discussion of how joint dances would take place is occurring this Tuesday with other San Francisco Gay 

Clubs.  It was suggested that we consider joint dances and that we look into what formats would work 

best including: 

 Lower Programs building to higher programs 

 Higher Programs building to lower programs 

 Plus/Advance dances with progressive star tips 

 Afternoon Challenge and Evening plus advanced 

 

Club Dancing: 

 No Wednesdays scheduled except 2 for the rest of the year 

It was suggested that we look into the possibility of Wednesday tape dancing since callers are not 

available. Michael Golden will construct a survey on this issue. 

 Convention News: 

 Ed provided an update. 

Bay Area Clubs: 

 Foggy City: new advanced class on Mondays  

 Western Star: Beginner class 

 ECR: New Advanced class on Thursdays 

 Quads: New Beginner class on Sundays 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:58 


